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Caribou Coffee newest brew is  
Ethiopia Finjal Organic. This 
“African Tradition” is now  

Available for bulk purchase at 
Caribou Coffee in the  

IUPUI Campus Center! 
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Focus Groups 
The January 2011 Focus Group was held on January 12 in the Cam-
pus Center. The topic was Catering and Kellie Schneider, Catering 
Manager of Sales and Planning attended along with Chris Yeadon 
and Stacy Blanton.  Minutes from this meeting are available on the 
food website by clicking here. 

IUPUI Food Service welcomes a new Food Service Director as of January 1. 
Chris Yeadon has been with Chartwells at Manchester College  for 7 years 
before transferring to Indianapolis this month.  

Food Service will be 
closed on Jan. 17 in  

observance of  
Martin Luther King, Jr. 

Day. Regular Hours  
resume on Jan. 18. 

IUPUI Food Service has been chosen as a beta site to test the new Service 
with Distinction Program from IU Human Resources. On Jan. 5, associates 
gathered to learn about the program and complete surveys about employment 
satisfaction.  Customer surveys take place Jan. 19-21. 


